Attachment 3

1783 Woodhaven P, Mountain View, CA 94041
March 9, 2020

City Clerk's Office City Hall
500 Castro St., 3rd Floor
Mountain View, CA 94041

Re: Appeal for heritage tree removal at 1783 Woodhaven Place

Dear Sir or Madam,

| am the owner of the house at 1783 Woodhaven P, an adjacent property to 611 Leksich
Avenue. My previous request to have an oak tree in my backyard removed was recently denied
by the Forestry Department.

The tree poses a significant threat to the structural integrity of part of our neighbors garage
building. We routinely cut the branches of the tree since 2013 but the growth in the tree frunk
has continued and has pushed back the fence line such that both the tree frunk and fence are
now only seventeen inches from our neighbors garages. Within a few years, the tree trunk will
be in direct contact with a#fr-garages and compromise the garages' physical integrity.

The tree could fail directly onto their garage and cause significant property damage and danger
to our neighbors.

I'd like to appeal for the orderly and safe removal of the oak tree before it causes further
damage in an uncontrolled and unpredictable way.

if you have questions regarding anything in this letter, you can reach me at 650-919-3878 or at
judywanghsu@yahoo.com

Sincerely,

/fm/ ‘e W—jb
Yyn-Mei (Judy) Wang



